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Dear members of the Joint Committee on Transportation,  

 

  

 

Thank you for your work during this legislative session. I am very concerned about 

the Port Dredging Exemption Bill, HB3382.   

I am very opposed to a bill that enables major deepwater ports in Oregon to bypass 

important land use  

and environmental regulations, just to fast-track channel modification.  It is essential 

that all of us, citizens and  

government both, do our best to protect the health of some of the most sensitive 

waterways in our state.  We need 

to protect the coastal ecosystems, and local enonomies as well that depend on 

healthy sealife (oysters/fish/etc).  

 

Please vote no on HB 3382.    

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this vital matter.  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

Dr. Ellen Hall-Chave 

40525 NW Raindance Lane 

Banks, OR    97106 

503-319-7409 

dickens324@coho.net 

 


